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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Larry Gage, Associate Director of Counseling and Psychological Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	□
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Sara Wolfson, Student, (wolfson4@tcnj.edu) 


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  
2 February 2010
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203
I.  Minutes accepted.
M. Horst
II. Updates
     A. Team Reports

          1.  Transportation – B. Anderson

               It was confirmed that B. Potter will be the captain of the Transportation Team.  They will be meeting regularly and plan to send a team member to the Ewing Township monthly meetings to be kept abreast of transportation issues. C. Elderkin offered to help with this team as well.
          2.  Curriculum – B. Anderson

               It was shared with the committee that a study need to be done on what goals and outcomes are missing in the curriculum now offered.  The concentration needs to be publicized and explored to develop into a major. It was thought to offer it as an interdisciplinary opportunity through Culture and Society or Science.
              C. Elderkin  is investigating how to do an internship or self-study with this concentration.  B. Anderson will be joining the Curriculum Team with C. Elderkin and M. Horst.
         3.  Community Garden – S. Wolfson

              It was reported the Community Garden Team will meet next Wednesday to discuss composting, harvesting, and cost effectiveness.

             No other team was represented.

      B.  GHG Inventory 

            1.  Inventory is almost done.  Transportation survey is ready to be sent out.  C. Heuring will contact M. Golden to put it on College website to increase participation.

      C.  Website 
             It was reported that S. Wolfson could not update the website without the password.  M. Terry, the former student assistant has the information.  M. Winkel will be contacted for new login information so Sara can continue revising and adding to the PC3 website.

III.   Climate Action Plan

         The Climate Action plan was submitted on time.  The Committee was reminded that they need to meet the commitments.

         It was shared that C. Heuring was meeting with interested parties to develop a geothermal plant.  A feasibility study will need to be conducted by a consultant.  A RFP (request for proposals) will be sent out to interested parties and a consultant will be chosen through this process.
IV. It was decided that all team leaders will be invited to the monthly meetings of the PC3 to report on team progress.
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